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Important Notice for Washington Natural Gas Customers
September - October 2014

On September 12, 2014, Avista filed a Purchased 
Gas Cost Adjustment (PGA) with the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) to 
be effective Nov. 1, 2014.  The request is for an 
overall increase of $1.9 million or 1.2%.  The 
annual PGA is filed each year to balance the actual 
cost of wholesale natural gas purchased by Avista 
to serve customers with the amount included in 
rates. This includes the natural gas commodity cost 
as well as the cost to transport natural gas on 
interstate pipelines to Avista's local distribution 
system.

The primary driver for the company's requested 
increase is related to increased wholesale natural 
gas prices which were caused, in part, by a colder 
than normal winter throughout the United States. 
The colder than normal winter led to an increase in 
overall natural gas demand and a heavy reliance 
on natural gas storage reserves. The cold weather 
and increased demand put upward pressure on 
natural gas prices during the winter, and currently, 
as natural gas companies are replenishing their 
natural gas storage facilities.

If the proposed changes are approved by the UTC, 
a residential or small commercial customer using 
an average of 65 therms per month can expect to 
see an increase of $0.77 per month, or about 1.3 
percent.  The bill for 65 therms would increase 
from a present amount of $61.19 to $61.96.

You may contact the UTC at the following address: 
UTC, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., P.O. Box 
47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250; or by e-mail at: 
comments@utc.wa.gov.

Avista offers a number of programs and services to 
help customers manage their energy use and costs. 
Visit us at avistautilities.com for more information.
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